
                                                                                            
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

 

t 01536 213100 
 

enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 
 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

8th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Skills Show – Birmingham NEC 
 
A visit to the Birmingham skills show has been arranged for all Year 12 students on Friday 16th November 2018. 
 
The show provides hands-on experiences that will inspire young people to explore skills, jobs, training and 
apprenticeships.  This is a very useful first step in preparing for a successful transition from the sixth form to 
higher education or employment.  
 
There will be no charge for this trip and we expect all students to attend.  Students will require a packed lunch 
(no glass bottles) or sufficient money to purchase lunch at the event. We will be attending this event with 
Brooke Weston students and staff, travel will be by coach within the school day. Corby Technical School students 
will be transported to Brooke Weston Academy via school minibus and will then travel by coach to Birmingham. 
 
If you are happy for your child to take part in this visit, please complete the reply slip below and return it to 
school reception by Monday 12th November 2018. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Mrs Arnold at larnold@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
 

Reply Slip – Year 12 Skills Show 
 

Student’s Name ………………………………………………………………  
 
I/we grant permission for my child to take part in the trip to the Birmingham skills show on Friday 16th 
November 2018. 
 
Parent Name………………………………………………………………………………… Date………………………….. 
 
Parent Signature ……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Emergency Contact Number…………………………………………………………… 
 
Medical allergies/notes……………………………………………………………………….. 
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